
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE 
FOCUS 

 
• Committee meeting held 11/10/22. Attended on Teams 

platform by all new committee. 
o Mike Firmager – chairman@whampshirecc.co.uk   07976825051 
o Pauline Firmager – secretary@whampshirecc.co.uk  07973326388 
o Emma Fulford – Treasurer 
o Helen Walton – Rally Secretary & Regional Rep. 
o Emma Elsey – Newsletter, Facebook & Southwest Centers Rally Rep. 
o Carol Fulford – Plaques 
o Julie Huntley – Youth Liaison & Communications 
o Leanne Rogers – Youth Liaison & Advertising 

• Website and Email addresses for Committee and Rally 
Officers returning to whampshire addresses & will be 
circulated. 

• We are delighted to welcome 2 Co-options to the team 
o Alvin Holloway – Equipment Officer 
o Paul Hopkins – Web Liaison and Regional Rep. 

We still have vacancies for Vice Chairman and 
Committee if you would like to join the team. 

• Children’s Christmas Party arrangements discussed. 
Book your Kids and Grandchildren in with Emma Elsey. 
2.30pm - 3 December, Plaitford Village Hall.  Professor 
Potty Entertainer, Food and presents from the big guy 
(£10 per child). 

• The Committee is concentrating on establishing direct 
email communications and getting 2023 Booking system 
released by 1st December. 
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